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I-40 narrowed in Sallisaw area through Spring 2015 
 
East and westbound I-40 is narrowed to one lane in each direction between 
Dwight Mission Rd. (Mile Marker 303) and US-59 (Mile Marker 308) in the 
Sallisaw area through Spring 2015 for a pavement rehabilitation project.  
 
In June, the Oklahoma Transportation Commission awarded a contract with a 
more than $10.4 million base bid and potential financial incentives for early 
completion of this project to Duit Construction Co., Inc/TTK Construction Co., Inc 
of Edmond.  
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